
DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 

  
 E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk    Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Parents’ Consultation Meetings will be held week beginning Monday 28th March.    

 

Parent meetings are very important and give you opportunity to discuss your child’s wellbeing, work, attitude to 

learning, conduct, and progress.  Therefore, we would appreciate all parents to make every effort to make 

themselves available on the day and time that has been allocated.   If you miss your time, class teachers may 

not be able to call you back later or on another day, as they will be speaking with other parents.  Telephone calls 

will last up to 10 minutes and will take place within the allocated slot that you have been given below.  It is likely 

that the call will be from a withheld number, so please do answer.   

 

Please return the slip below with the phone number you wish for your child’s class teacher to call.   

We appreciate your support and co-operation with this and look forward to speaking with you about your child. 

 

We will also be holding an Open Afternoon on Monday 21st March at 2:30pm. This will give you the opportunity 

to come into school to look at your child’s work before your phone consultation the following week.  We will open 

gates (front and back) at 2:25pm for you to make your way to your child’s classroom.  If you have more than one 

child in school, then please go outside and across the playground to enter classrooms.  The open afternoon will 

end at 3:15pm.  Once you have finished looking at the books you may take your child/ren home.  If you are 

unable to attend, please feel free to send another family member or collect your child at the normal time.   We 

look forward to welcoming you into school.   

 

Your Parent Consultation Meeting for _____________________ will take place with _____________.  

 

March 3:30-4:00 4:00-4:30 4:30-5:00 5:00-5:30 5:30-6:00 

Monday 28th      

Tuesday 29th      

Wednesday 30th      

Thursday 31st       

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Nikki Harvey 

Deputy Head Teacher  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Parent Consultations Reply Slip  

 

Child’s name:                                                                     Parent’s name: 

 

Phone number to call for parent consultation meeting: 

 

mailto:a3368@telford.gov.uk
http://www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk/

